

Protecting Immigrant
Women and Girls
Fleeing Violence

June 16, 2016

Dear Members of the League of Women Voters of Falls Church City,

On behalf of the Tahirih Justice Center and our clients, THANK YOU for your generous donation of diapers, toiletries, and feminine products, which were given to Tahirih at your Annual Meeting in May 2016. The League's ongoing dedication to Tahirih's clients and our mission makes it possible to continue our work to protect and support immigrant women and girls in our region who are fleeing severe forms of gender-based violence.

We recognize that bringing all of these donations together was no simple task, and we would like to thank all of the individuals involved in creating and administering the project. We look forward to an ongoing partnership, and our staff is at the ready to participate in League events as needed!

With gratitude,

Lee Hopkins

Social Services Program Manager

6402 Arlington Blvd Suite 300 Falls Church, VA 22042 Tel: 571-282-6161 Fax: 571-282-6162 TDD-VA Relay: 711 justice@tahirih.org www.tahirih.org